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Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

SCHOOL UNIFORM UPDATE 

To support our families with the rising cost of living, we have been looking at 

ways in which we can help make school uniform more affordable.  

1. We run a Deposit Closet half termly where parents can help themselves 

to second hand uniform that has been donated to us. The next date for 

this is Tuesday 5th July. Please donate any uniform your own children have 

grown out of! 

2. We provide every child in school with a PE top to wear twice a week on 

their PE days. New tops will be given out to classes in September.  

3. We will subsidise the cost of a school jumper with the Clifton logo on so 

that this is free to children in receipt of Pupil Premium or only £5 to all 

other families. These will soon be available to order via Parent Pay.  

4. We do not require any other t-shirts, polo shirts or white shirts to have 

our logo on so that they can be bought cheaply from the big supermarkets 

or local uniform shops. Plain red jumpers or cardigans can also be worn.  

We hope that these measures will keep down the cost of buying uniform. We 

will contact you when you are able to order our subsidised jumpers via Parent 

Pay.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

S Allen 

Dr S. Allen 

Deputy Headteacher 
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